
Members of the Energy and Tech. Committee, 
We have just completed our first year of a 20-year lease of solar panels which have produced the 
electricity for our house. Not only have we saved money, but by having a smaller carbon footprint we 
have saved our Connecticut air from unnecessary pollutants. 
Please keep this in mind when reconsidering the RSIP. Encourage solar power and storage anyway you 
can. 
Thank you for your forward thinking, 
Gerald G. Geci 
Litchfield, CT 06759 
 


